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August 16, 2018 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2015-0304 – Review of Miscellaneous Rates and Charges – Energy 

Retailer Service Charges 
 
On July 19, 2018 the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued for comment a Draft Report 
of the OEB on the review of energy retailer service charges.  Union Gas Limited 
(“Union”) has reviewed the Draft Report and has no concerns. In addition, Union has 
reviewed the submissions of Enbridge Gas Distribution and is in support of these 
submissions. 
 
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at 519-436-5334. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Regulatory Applications  
 
c.c.:  Vince Mazzone (OEB) 

 


